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N O T I C E



The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador Hugh Adsett, Permanent Representative of Canada to the Organization, wishes to inform that the formal virtual meeting of the CAAP scheduled for Thursday, December 2, 2021, has been rescheduled to Tuesday, December 7, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. The draft order of business and the corresponding documents will be distributed soon.
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